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Our value of the 

month is 

Appreciation  

Milk is available free to all U5s 
and children entitled to free 
school meals. Milk can also be 
ordered and paid for using Cool 
Milk.  Website: 
www.coolmilk.com/parents 

Newsletter 

Well done to all our children on their 

amazing sponsored scooter event. Thank 

you for all your sponsors, this money will 

go towards school trips. 

The  
children can dress 
up for Halloween 
on Tuesday 31st  

October. 
They will be  

taking part in 
Halloween  

activities all day! 

Early Breakfast Club and After School Care are 
available every day, Friday till 4pm.  

Please book the Friday before the week  
commencing as we need to organise staffing. 

PE DAYS  
Remember to wear your PE 
kit on the day of PE, with 
your hoodie or school  
jumper, joggers, leggings 
or shorts if warm and a  
t-shirt.  Hoodies with the 
school logo can be bought 
from Identity. Please re-
move any jewellery. 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE    PE 

Y2 PE    PE 

DON’T FORGET OUR 
SCARECROW FESTIVAL 

18th October we are  
collecting for the Foodbank, 

any tins or toiletries would be 
appreciated. Thank you. 

Children in Need Day is  

Friday 17th November 

Your child can wear anything  

Pudsey. We will be taking part in  

Children in Need activities 

Parent Meetings will 

take place Monday 2nd October 

till Friday 6th October, please 

book through Schoolcloud.  

You will receive an email to book. 

Bingo Night 

Hindpool Nursery are organising 

a night at the British Legion on  

Tuesday 17th October at 7pm 

All are welcome from  

Brisbane Park Infant School 

We break up for half term on  
Friday 20th October for a week 

School re-opens  
Monday 30th October 

 

Family Action are running a Drop-In Centre for parents of 

children with Special Educational Needs who may need 

someone to talk to 

First session is at Greengate Childrens Centre,  

5.30pm-7pm on Monday 2nd October 

Useful links regarding illness and whether your child 

should attend school 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/letter-to-

school-leaders-on-mild-illness-and-school-

attendance/letter-to-school-leaders-on-mild-illness-and-

school-attendance 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-

school/ 

https://bjgplife.com/the-role-of-the-gp-in-maximising-

school-attendance/ 
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